GREEN PHASE (6/26/2020) @ SUBURBAN BREWING

Nothing has really changed at the taproom/beer garden.
We have open air indoor seating & outdoor beer garden seating.
All seating is socially distant from other tables.
We ask that you please wear your masks when entering the taproom.
You can take your mask off when you’re at your table.
Please put masks on when walking to/from restrooms.
You can order from your table or at the take-out window.
No bar service at this time.
Keep the kiddos at your tables so they stay safe.
No pets in our outdoor beer garden at this time.
All drinks are served in plastic cups.
If you don’t feel well — stay home & weé’ll catch you when you’re better.

Have fun & be safe!




